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GUIDELINES FOR THE USE OF PHOTOS  
FROM THE DICASTERY FOR COMMUNICATION WEBSITE1 

 

In order to avoid legal action or financial claims due to the publication of photographs belonging to 
private agencies, the following are some indications on how to correctly use images from the Dicastery 
for Communication: 

• Photos published on Vatican.va are the property of Vatican Media/Dicastery for 
Communication. You can access the photos by going to Vatican.va and clicking on an event listed 
under “News”.  

 

 

  

                                                           
1 Based on a document by the Dicastery for Communication (3 January 2024). 

https://www.vatican.va/content/vatican/en.html
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• Free use is granted for up to a maximum of 10 photos per month for institutional websites of 
Episcopal Conferences, dioceses, parishes, and related institutions. The publication of photos 
must always be accompanied by the “© Vatican Media” copyright credit line. 

 

 
• For any other use, please contact pubblicazioni.photo@spc.va.  

 

Note: The Vatican News website (different from Vatican.va) publishes photos from different agencies 
that have agreements with the Dicastery for Communication, these agreements cannot be extended to 
third parties. To avoid inadvertently breaching copyright law, photos from the Vatican News website 
should not be used without first obtaining proper permission from the copyright owner or licensing 
agency. 
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